Dear Future Fourth Graders,

Greetings! We are very excited that you will be joining us in September as our new Fourth Grade. Over the years many parents and students have asked what school supplies are needed for the coming year. There are adequate supplies in the classroom, however, we would like to suggest the following supplies be brought to school in September.

- 1. one expandable folder with at least 7 pockets/sections.
- 2. one pencil case
- 3. lots of pencils, a highlighter, a red pen, and extra erasers.
- 4. a sturdy book bag or rolling backpack
- 5. a five-subject spiral notebook
- 6. thin dry-erase markers
- 7. a pack of crayons or colored pencils
- 8. a sturdy 2-pocket folder for notices

We also suggest having the following items available for use at home:

- 1. colored pencils
- 2. glue sticks
- 3. a ruler with both US customary and metric systems

Have a happy and healthy summer!

The Fourth Grade Teachers,

Mrs. Behan and Mrs. Thompson